
 

 

 

Market update 

CONFERENCE CALL 

 

 

Wednesday, June 25, 2025 at 7:00 pm (CET and after market close) 

 

In light of recent media publications and market developments, Worldline's management team would like to 

invite you to a dedicated conference call to provide context, clarify the situation, and answer your questions.  

 

This call will also be an opportunity to reiterate Worldline’s position and commitments in terms of compliance, 

governance and financial discipline. 

 

The conference call will take place on Wednesday, June 25, 2025 at 7:00 pm (CET and after market close). It 

will be hosted by Pierre-Antoine Vacheron, CEO & Gregory Lambertie CFO of Worldwide, and followed by a 

live Q&A session. If you have any questions you would like to submit in advance, feel free to share them with 

us. 

 

You can register for the call by following this link.  

 

After the conference, a replay will be available on worldline.com, in the Investors section. 

 

For any questions, please contact: 

 

Laurent Marie 
laurent.marie@worldline.com 
 

Peter Farren 
peter.farren@worldline.com 
 

Best regards, 

 

The Worldline Investor Relations team 

 

https://fra01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2F%2Fevent.loopup.com%2FSelfRegistration%2Fregistration.aspx%3Fbooking%3DOL7XC1kBjdq58CszJtyG38TGBwCg7gW3lcYhbWqoxuI%3D%26b%3D528f7d33-d6cf-439e-b143-56d7da6b8e57__%3B!!IHJ3XrWN4X8!NhW8Bf8hD_S5CVYR5lAYEfuvxgySB--zJ1pcTdBdKq2iZNBDt3uOwoCx4vHgZY25hVe053NzGT0PbAbqlCwGs_JvKov9RSheEQ%24&data=05%7C02%7Cpeter.farren%40worldline.com%7C022729340ea144498c1908ddb402ce44%7Cfda9decfe89243ac9d9f1a493f9f98d0%7C0%7C0%7C638864646347254942%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=42ckaCjVASwUZOL0A7bvk1XeMt4SIFAj02mz9uGwdD0%3D&reserved=0
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